
 

 
 

 

                                                                                   Date: 22nd January, 2025 

 
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Listing Department  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Scrip Code: 540879                       Symbol: APOLLO                         ISIN: INE713T01028 

 
Subject: Intimation Regarding Participation in Aero India 2025- Reg. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("SEBI LODR Regulations"), we wish to inform you 
that Apollo Micro Systems Limited will be participating in Aero India 2025, scheduled to be held 
from 10th February, 2025 to 14th February, 2025 at Bangalore. 
 
Aero India is a premier event in the aerospace and defense industry, providing a global platform 
where we will showcase our products and unveil our upcoming products. Our participation aligns 
with our objectives and enhances opportunities for business engagement and partnerships. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record.  

 
Thanking You 

 
Yours Faithfully  
 
FOR APOLLO MICRO SYSTEMS LIMITED 

 
 
 
 KARUNAKAR REDDY BADDAM 
 MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 (DIN: 00790139) 
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